ATTENTION
Cancellation of Regular 3rd Monday ESD Meeting
Williamson County ESD No. 5

Due to extreme inclement weather predictions Williamson County Emergency Services District No. 5 will not conduct the regular 3rd Monday of the month meeting on February 15, 2021. 

The meeting will be held at a yet to be determined future date and properly posted when the board of commissioners can convene.
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